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The Marathi Department of N. Y. N. C. College, Chalisgaon organized a special workshop on 

the topic of "Copyright in Book Writing." A total of 33 students participated enthusiastically 

in this workshop. 

The objective of the workshop was to make students aware of copyright laws related to book 

writing and their implementation. In today’s digital age, it has become crucial to safeguard 

the works and rights of authors. In this context, the workshop proved to be extremely useful. 

The workshop commenced with a welcome speech by the college principal, Dr. S. R. Jadhav, 

who highlighted the importance of copyright and how its various aspects can be understood. 

Following this, the keynote speaker, Prof. Yogesh Shinde, explained the fundamental 

principles of copyright law. 

Key Issues Discussed: 

1. Definition and Need for Copyright: Prof. Yogesh Shinde detailed what copyright is, 

the legal rights it entails, and how it protects the rights of authors. 

2. Explanation of Various Types of Copyright: Information was provided on how 

copyright applies to various media, including literature, music, visual arts, and films. 

3. Copyright Registration Process: The process for obtaining copyright rights, 

necessary documentation, and its benefits were discussed. 

4. Copyright Infringement and Remedies: Prof. Yogesh Shinde guided how to deal 

with incidents of copyright infringement, legal remedies, and related case studies. 

5. Copyright in the Digital Age: Legal aspects regarding literature on the internet, e-

books, and the theft of content on social media were discussed. 

At the end of the workshop, students posed their questions, and Prof. Yogesh Shinde 

provided satisfactory answers to all inquiries. This workshop inspired students to 

understand the significance of copyright and how to adhere to it properly. 

The workshop concluded with a vote of thanks by Prof. K. P. Rameshwarkar, Head of 

the Marathi Department. He expressed gratitude to all attendees and advised students 

to utilize the knowledge gained in their writing appropriately. 

The workshop provided students with comprehensive information about the importance 

of copyright, its legal facets, and how to comply with it. The successful organization of 

this workshop resulted in students gaining substantial knowledge. 

Head, 

Marathi Department 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 
















